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commentletters

From: Giorgio Dina <giorgiodina@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 6:55 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: “2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extension program)

To Whom it may concern! 
 
I understand that on 2/2/16 there will be a board meeting to evaluate and decide on the possibility to 
extend a mandatory water usage restriction in California; as I understand the restrictions for the water 
district that serves my home will be of 33% compared to 2013.  
 
I understand the caution in extending the 2015 water reduction program but I also understand that the 
condition under which that decision was taken were completely different from the current and 
forecasted weather conditions. Our snow pack is above 100%, the rain fall has been steady and 
Folsom lake level has increased by more than 30 feet only in the last 6 weeks.  
 
I'm against taking a decision in February about this and suggest to postpone such a decision to the 
middle of Spring, so that you would have 10 more weeks of rain and snow fall history and you will be 
able to take a much more educated decision.  
 
I hope you will consider my input and delay such critical decision.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Giorgio Dina  

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


